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To whom it may concern,

This is a comment on PSE’s 2017 Integrated Resource Plan, Docket numbers UE-160918 and
UG-160919
please note that I want a fossil free power source for my home and community as soon as
possible. Renewables are much more affordable every day: and the production of systems that
make renewable power (such as solar panels) creates jobs and can make us a leader in the field
if we make their use a priority.  

Moreover, there is no need to continue polluting Montana ongoing for as long as PSE is
proposing. 
Thank you,

Holly Brewer
Bainbridge Island, WA
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